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Moulamein Preschool Newsletter – May 2022 

            FROM THE CLASSROOM – By Rachael Woolhouse 

            Easter Activites: 

During the last two weeks of Term 1, the children have participated in a range of 

Easter activities. These activities have consisted of: Easter chocolate melting, 

shaving foam egg prints, an Easter Egg hunt, and we also participated in the 

Easter Hat parade at the Primary School. Following this theme it has been 

rewarding to see the children’s excitement in community involvement. 

I would like to thank all our families for their help on the day at our Yabby Races 

event, and to the community members who lended a hand also. It was very 

much appreciated - we couldn’t have run the day without you all. 

I would also like to thank our hard working committee and staff ladies - Hannah, 

Koralynn, Jamie, Megan, Shantal and Jess. These Ladies worked tirelessly behind 

the scenes to create such a fantastic event for our community.  

 

 
 
Families Theme: 

In the previous few weeks we have been learning all about families. We have 

been drawing our family members, and talking about many different types of 

families and cultures. 

We have participated in completing a range of family puzzles and created a 

home like setting in the home corner dramatic play area. We have also been 

busy creating special Mother’s Day gifts for our Mums. 

We have our Mother’s Day morning tea next Monday the 9th of May for all our 

Mum’s, Nan’s and special friends to attend a play followed by a special morning 

tea. 
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         Health & Wellbeing: 

             Munch and Move 

Munch and Move is a Murrumbidgee Local Health District initiative we have 

engaged with for a number of years.  As part of this program we have continued 

with fundamental skills and have extended the program with healthy eating.  We 

discuss healthy foods and incorporate them into our routines and meal times. 

 

    

 


